
Dear First and Second Grade Families, 
 
Play a game, try an experiment, solve a puzzle!  Join us on Tuesday, November 18, 
from 6-7 p.m. for the First and Second Grade Math and Science Night.  This is an 
opportunity for you and your first or second grader to engage in math and science 
activities together.   Jenell Rubin, our Lower School Science Coordinator, and 
Sarah Kinsella, our Lower School Math Specialist, are planning a fun, hands-on 
evening for you. The event will be held in the Big Room (PAPAS) on the fourth 
floor.   
 
In order for you to be able to have a focused time with your first or second grader, 
we ask that you sign siblings up for childcare by emailing Mary Shea at 
mshea@lrei.org. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you on the 18th! 
 
Sincerely, 
Jenell Rubin, LS Science Coordinator  
Sarah Kinsella, LS Math Specialist 
Dawn Wheatley, LS Acting Asst. Principal 
Namita Tolia, LS Principal 
 
 
 
 


